
At its May 2, 2018 meeting, the Water Sewer Technical Review Committee adopted the 
following Resolution: 
 
Offered by Hurst seconded by Hocksch  
 
Whereas, the Water and Sewer Technical Review Committee supports the concept that 
expenses of the water and sewer system must be supported by revenue from the users 
of the system and support the concept to encourage timely payment. 
 
Therefore, be it resolved, that the Water and Sewer Technical Review Committee 
recommends an increase in the Late Penalty charge from the current 2% to 5%.   
 
Therefore, be it further resolved, that the Water and Sewer Technical Review Committee 
recommends authorizing the Chief Financial Officer the ability to waive the most recent 
Late Penalty charge under conditions which assure the City that the customer’s future 
payments will be made on time.  The Water and Sewer Technical Committee further 
recommends that City Council adopt ordinance changes for the billing period beginning 
July 1, 2018 as recommended by their committee. 
 
The resolution was Approved by the following vote:  
 
Yeas:   6 
Abstain:  0 
Nays:   1  
Absent:  3 
 


